
NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

The Commissioners’ Court of Karnes County
will  hold  a  public  hearing to examine and
receive comments on the Proposed Budget
for  Fiscal  Year  2022  (October  1,  2021  –
September    30,    2022)    on    Tuesday,
September  21,  2021  @  11:00  am in  the
Karnes County Historic  Courthouse,  101 N.
Panna Maria Ave., Suite 200, Karnes City, TX
78118.

This proposed budget will  raise more
revenue from property taxes than last
year’s  budget  by  an  amount  of
$43,147.00  which  is  a  .2129  percent
increase  from  last year’s budget. The
property tax revenue to be raised from
new property added to the tax roll this
year is $64,506.26.
Karnes County encourages attendance and
welcomes  comments  on  the  proposed
budget.

Respectfully submitted,
Wade J. Hedtke

County Judge


